Weekly Bulletin

Please find a summary of information for the week ahead for each year group. Information which applies to each year group can be found in the information for all section.

Things to celebrate and highlight from last week.

Well done to 10T and 10N highest attendance and 10T highest behaviour ratio. Congratulations to Evie R in Year 8, she has qualified for the Southwest Show jumping Championship next

Year 7

Next FRIDAY 17th November- Non Uniform Day for Children in need! See our Facebook page to sign up to our Family cook along workshops.

Coming up

Year 8

Next FRIDAY 17th November-Non Uniform Day for Children in need! See our Facebook page to sign up to our Family cook along workshops.

Year 9

Next FRIDAY 17th November-Non Uniform Day for Children in need! See our Facebook page to sign up to our Family cook along workshops.

Year 10

Next week in tutorials we are reflecting on altruism - how we can be kind to others and ourselves. We are also looking at the word 'phronesis' – which we have broken down into knowing how to put a character value into action in our day to day lives.

Year 11

Key dates coming up: Mrs McKinley is organising a Year 11 reward trip to Country Skittles. £20 per person to be paid via Parent pay. Available for those students with 97% + attendance. VI form taster sessions will take place during PfL day on Tuesday 21st November.

Any equipment needed to be given to students throughout the day via triage will be added to parent pay.

Extension of Activities week responses. Make sure you hand in your choices to your tutor so you are allocated your preferred choice.

Darts and Fitness clubs cancelled THURSDAY 9th November.

Letters will be coming out this week for our Annual Čhristmas Carol Concert, reply slips will be due in by 17th November.

Extension of Activities week responses. Make sure you hand in your choices to your tutor so you are allocated your preferred choice.

On Monday and Thursday lunchtimes only girls are allowed to use the sports hall at lunchtime. The boys are still able to use the MUGA (Year 7-8), the back courts for football and the basketball courts opposite the sports hall. This will start next week, Monday 6th November.

Extension of Activities week responses. Make sure you hand in your choices to your tutor so you are allocated uour preferred choice.

There is a show jumping competition on Sunday 12th November - If your child is interested, please they need to collect a letter from the Year office.

Ten tors Training on 11th November for Year 9 and Year 12. Trip available for any girls football players that attend Mrs Cascarina's football club ONLY. Please collect a letter from the PE office from Mrs Chenoweth or Mrs Cascarina if you would like to go.

Anu students who missed havina their photos taken, will have them taken Tuesday 7th November period 1.

P4L for Year 10 -Wednesday 8th

Remembrance assembly on Tuesday.

Most postcards awarded to Rhianna, Kyra, Chantelle and Alfie

Most praise points to Blake, Kaci, Jonah, Jaxon and William G

Monday 6th November-Construction vocational Mock exam.

Rescheduled Maths and English exam from last week will take place this week.

VI form open evening on Thursday 9th November. We look forward to seeing you and discussing the next step after Year 11.

Friday 10th November - 6th form open morning and careers event for Year 11

Director of Year Martin Thompson thompsonm@ cambornescience.co.uk

Director of Year Cat Knowles knowlesc@ cambornescience.co.uk

Director of Year **Dominic Angove** angoved @cambornescience.co.uk

Director of Year Sarah Badcock Badcocks@ cambornescience.co.uk

Director of Year Laura McKinley mckinleyl@ cambornescience.co.uk

Information for all We are collecting for the XMAS Animal Rescue collection. If you can spare Wet food, Dry food, Blankets, toys or treats for Cats or We are collecting for the XMAS Animal Rescue collection. If you can spare wet food, bry food, blankets, toys or treats for Cats or Dogs. Please bring in and hand to your tutor. All donations would be much appreciated.

A real plea from the PE department. Please label all of the students PE kit so the kit can be given back to the students as we are having a lot of PE Kit not being placed back in bags after PE and being left behind.

ALL DAY TRIP TO LEE VALLEY HOCKEY AND TENNIS CENTER, LONDON TO WATCH FOUR INTERNATIONAL HOCKEY MATCHES - SATURDAY 8TH JUNE 2024 - Letters can be collected from PE dept or Nexus reception. in order to secure a place a £20 deposit must be paid By Wednesday 15th November. Total Price = £90.

